Green Class

18-10-18

This week we have had a fabulous time at Rising Sun Country Park. We got to go pond dipping,
make clay animals and build a big den that we could sit in! We saw a big Heron and lots of rabbits
and horses. Everyone worked really well together as a team and had a fantastic day outdoors!

This week in Literacy we focussed on our letter writing skills to write a thank you letter to Heather
who organised all of the amazing activities on our visit. We have also read our book about ‘The
Spider and the Fly’ to see if our predications were correct.

In Maths this week we have been learning about Money and how we can use different coins to
make the same amount. We have also tried really hard at addition and finding out how much 2
toys would cost, but also finding out how much change we would get too.

In Cookery this week we enjoyed making vanilla cupcakes and in Art have used the conkers one

pupil brought in from home to make snails for our outdoor area which we then painted!
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Next week we have got lots to look forward too with a reward visit on

Tuesday, visiting the zoo on Wednesday and then Swimming on Thursday!
A very busy last week!

Have a fantastic weekend!!




